From: Chad Browe

To: Gary Willey; secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org; info@jordancunningham.org

Subject: Oceano Dunes SVRA Closure

Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 10:11:24 PM

All,

As an individual living in the area of the Oceano Dunes SVRA | oppose any further closure of the dune riding area.
| have attended several dune closure meetings to hear both sides of the argument. The Oceano dunes riding are used
to be 15000 acres of fun riding area. We lost 90 percent of the riding area in 1984 when the dunes were closed for
the controversial Snowy Plover endanger species act. To sit in the meetings and hear that the people of the Mesa
complain that state parks hasn’t done anything to combat the also controversial and unproven particulate issues, is
just absurd. We have given up 90 percent of our original dune riding area and the liberal and environmental nuts
will not be happy until its completely closed down. There is over 800 miles of California Coast line and we only
have 5 miles we are allowed to recreate with our OHV’s. Enough is enough. Its time to take a stand and stop the
closures. This problem is created by the APCD and their over stringent regulations and personal agendas. Oceano
dunes SVRA does not violate federal standards, it only violates the CA APCD regulations, and only a few times a
year. Stop the madness, please leave the dunes alone or give us more riding area back than you take.

Thanks,

Chad Browe
sickcrewcab@comcast.net
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